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The Howard Hall Community Center is back…..  

fully open and once again serving the community! 

 

Dear business owner,  

The Howard Hall Community Center is a Colorado State registered non-profit tasked with the oversight 

and day-to-day operation of the Howard Hall Community Center In Howard Colorado.  

Periodically, we hold fundraisers to help raise money to maintain and improve the Community Center 

and introduce new programs to the community such as our free computer classes for the technologically 

challenged, vaccination clinics, senior dance classes, monthly community luncheons and neighborhood 

business symposiums. We are also serve as the meeting place for many of our other local community 

associations and groups. 100% of the proceeds from this event, including the auction items, will go 

towards the ongoing maintenance and improvements needed for the Community Center 

Our next upcoming community activity is our annual Oktoberfest celebration which will be held on 

Saturday, October 2nd  from 4 pm to 7 pm at Howard Hall.  We will feature a traditional Oktoberfest 

menu, music, prizes, silent and live auctions and fun for the community. 

We’d like to invite you to participate in the activities through a donation of goods or services to be 

included our silent or live auctions. Any service or item donation, small or large is very welcomed and 

greatly appreciated.  Along with your generous donation, we would be pleased to display your related 

business cards, flyers or brochures during the event as well as include your business name in our display 

ad in the Mountain Mail newspaper as well as in our Facebook page and website so our attendees can 

be aware of your generous support and hopefully return the favor through their continued patronage. 

It's greatly through the wonderful support of local businesses such as yours that allow us to continue 

offering community programs and support! 

Thank you so very much, 

 

David Van Nattan 

President 


